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COMMUNITY ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

RECONSTRUCTION OF TRUNK WATER MAINS ALONG EAST 59TH STREET 

PROJECT # MED600 
Borough: Manhattan                                                                  November 12, 2010 

NIGHT WORK on 1st and 2nd AVENUES 
 

1st Avenue between E. 58th Street and E. 60th Street 

& 

2nd Avenue between E. 58th Street and E. 60th Street 
 

Beginning on/about Tuesday, November 16, 2010 and continuing on weeknights until further notice, the New York 

City Department of Design + Construction (NYCDDC) will begin night work on 2nd Avenue between East 58th Street 

and East 60th Street and on 1st Avenue between East 58th Street and East 60th Street. This work is necessary to 

facilitate the installation of new trunk water mains on East 59th Street between 1st Avenue and 3rd Avenue. Night 

work hours will be Monday to Friday from 10:00 PM – 6:00 AM on 1st Avenue and from 12:00 AM – 5:00 AM on 2nd 

Avenue. 

 

COMMUNITY IMPACTS: 

 Certain operations will be noisy.  

 

 Pedestrian access to sidewalks and buildings will be maintained at all times. 

 Certain pedestrian crosswalks will be closed. Signs will be posted. 

 Access to the Queensboro Bridge Lower Roadway will be maintained at all times. 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns or would like to learn more about the project, please call Ms. Sarah Wilmoth, 

the Community Construction Liaison, at (212) 223-6190 or email east59thccl@gmail.com. During non-construction 

hours, please contact the New York City Government Services and Information Hotline at 311. 

http://www.youtube.com/newyorkcityddc 

 

We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your patience while we rebuild 

Manhattan’s infrastructure. 
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